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My name is Michael King I am a retired member of the CFMEU. 
ALL unionists are upset at the methods currently employed in logging. 
I strongly suggset the following practices in future 
All forests be replanted (and at least some coupes eucalyptus) 
REPLANTING in some cases BEFORE LOGGING 
Union involvementfrom start to finnish. (Special exception prison camps prisoners paid decent 
wages) 
A proper campaign to demonstrate we can plant more trees then are cut down. 


